
 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE PUBLIC RELEASE 
 

KEWEENAW COUNTY TO RESCHEDULE BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS MEETINGS  
AND TO CANCEL ALL OTHER COMMITTEE MEETINGS  
 

*PUBLIC ATTENDANCE AT MEETINGS IS STRONGLY DISCOURAGED* 
In response to the State of Michigan’s declaration of emergency relating to the 
spread of the Coronavirus, Keweenaw County will be re-scheduling its regular 
monthly Board of Commissioner’s Meeting to 2:00 p.m. on Wednesday, March 
18, 2020. The sole item on the agenda at this regular monthly meeting will be to 
approve payment of bills. After bill payment is approved, the meeting will be 
adjourned.  
 
A special meeting of the Board of Commissioners meeting scheduled for Friday, 
March 20, 2020 at 10:00 a.m. will go forward as scheduled due to an urgent need 
to review County finances.  
 
All other Keweenaw County committee meetings are cancelled pending further 
notice.  

 

While the Board is required to allow public attendance at all Board meetings 

under the Open Meetings Act, the public is strongly urged not to attend these 

meetings. Any person attending a meeting will be required to sit at least 6 feet 

from any other person in attendance. 


